
Notes of PPG Meeting – 9th December 2024, 2pm at Thaxted Surgery 

Raffle success – 4 hours per day selling  

 £2,000 profit (including donations) 
 Card payment successful, but mostly cash  

Discussed getting more patients  

New screen arrives very soon – PPG paid for it  

Privacy at reception? If busy, bell could be used  

Dado rail – PPG paid for it. Will be in situ after Christmas 2024 

 Decorate – colour chosen by doctors and patients  

Sink – donated portable one. Inbuilt one would be expensive and problematic to build in  

Jo sent out thank you letters 

The Edwards donated a vase – Jo had it valued at Sworders - £150-£200 

 Offer of £145 
 Committee agreed to take the offer 

Any other business 

 The PPG list is being updated  
 WhatsApp group  
 Gift left in a will by a patient to the surgery, what would happen? Solicitor not confident 
 Training needed for use of access  
 Next fundraising – another quiz night March-April  

Next meeting 24th February 2025, 2pm at Thaxted Surgery  


